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I am greatly opposed to a Measure that would abolish mail in voting in Oregon. Mail 

in voting allows everybody equal access to cast a ballot. This includes people who 

can’t take the day off work, do not have transportation, are taking care of children or 

elderly adults, are physically disabled, or any other myriad of reasons why they can’t 

appear in person. It is unconscionable that after this many years of mail in voting, 

Oregon would consider going back to in person voting. As a person who is a 

wheelchair user, this proposal of discrimination to me. 


